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Child Care Update 
 
Background:   
 
Representatives from Ivy League Kids were at 7th Ave School on Tuesday, May 14th and again on May 21st 
for two open house events for families.  Each of these events were relatively well-attended and parents 
seemed satisfied with the information they received.  Ivy League brought their Mobile Learning Lab on 
Tuesday and students had the opportunity to explore this attraction and even make some slime.   
 
I have sent a copy of the contract that we used last year with Grand Ave to Maureen Lemon for her 
review.  I will share an updated version with the board as soon as possible.  I have reached out to Ivy 
League with some preliminary questions as well, in an attempt to gain a better understanding of their 
(long-term) commitment to D105 and their expectations for controlling cost over the next several years. 
 
I am recommending that we offer a four-year contract with stipulations that must be met in year one in 
order to continue beyond that year.  I will also ask Maureen to add language addressing an appropriate 
time frame for either party to terminate the contract during a school year.   
  


